
 

On Tuesday 13th June 2017, after an evenly contested final, the school's football 
team were victorious in the final of the Harborne District Cup, beating Chad Vale 
2-0. After a goalless first half and some fine saves from both goalkeepers, two 
breakaway goals led to the team winning the trophy. Well done everyone! 
District Champions 2017! 

 


